
Holy Rosary Catholic Church  

http://holyrosarybirmingham.org  
 

Pastor, Father Jon Chalmers  

Fr. Jon JChalmers@hfChristoRey.org : (864) 616-1770 
 

Sundays-Rosary: 8:30 am 

Ordinary Form of the Roman Rite Mass at 9:00   
 

Wednesday Mass: 8:00am   Rosary: 7:30am Confession Before all Masses 
 

The Food Pantry & Clothes Closet are open Mon, Wed. & Fri. 10:00-12:00 for 

residents of the 35212 zip code; registration is required.  
 

Bringing Jesus Christ to Gate City, through the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary,  

since 1889 and with the help of the Salesians from 1955-2014  
 

 

5/26/19 Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Our Prayers Go Out 
For the sick especially: Don & Carmela, Marshal, Helen, Katie White, Wyatt, Edna, Sheila 

and Traci 

In thanks for Andrew Maenza’s ongoing recovery 

In thanks for all Suzanne has done for us and those served by the Holy Rosary 

Apostolates. 

For Suzanne’s safe travel and that she may find new ways to spread God’s joy.   

For Romel who still need God’s help. 
 

Contact Mike at 266-3065 or mhfgeerts@gmail.com with anything for the bulletin.  
                                              
If you attended the “Called Formed Sent” Study and Felt Called it is Time to Sign-up! 

There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the church; for those who wish to be commissioned at 

the Eucharistic Congress to help lead our parish into the future.  Please sign-up. 

It is Memorial Day Weekend: Consider a Trip To The Veterans Memorial Just Off  I-459 

Take a slow walk up through the trees, read the columns and thing about what has been done. 

Next Week will be the First Sunday Pot-Luck,  

Please invite neighbors, friends & family to join us! 

After Mass on 6/9, three members of the parish will lead off discussions of “God is Love”  

Copies of sections 15, 16, & 17 are available in the back of the church for those who wish to 

join in.  There are volunteer leaders for each of the sections.  
  

6/9 Celebration of Msgr. O’Connor’s 65th Anniversary of Ordination 

There will be a Pot-luck at approximately 11:15 (After 10:00 Mass) at St Barnabas 

June 28-29, 2019  Eucharistic Congress for the Dioceses of Birmingham at the BJCC (SBOC) 

If you have taken the Diocesan Youth Protections Class and are current, they are looking for 

volunteers to work with the children at the Eucharistic Congress. 

If you, friends of family have young ones that they want in the children’s tracks at the 

Congress register ASAP as the openings for these are limited. For updates go to 

BHMCATHOLIC.COM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Precious in the eyes of the Lord are the death of His saints. Ps 116 

http://holyrosarybirmingham.org/
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Thank you to: /Ocarm.org /communio.stblogs.org & Ivan Ruiz. for  the images used. 

 

Happy Hello From Kenny Sutton 

Our ex-organist Kenny called the other night to wish us all well and to see what  

was going on. He seems in great spirits and says his health is much improved.    

Suzanne Padilla is saying a Bittersweet Goodbye to Those Who Have Become “Her Family” 

She want’s everyone at Holy Rosary and Food Pantry to know that she loves you all! 

Today will be her last Mass with us and then she will be moving back to California. 

Food Pantry:  We can again receive food from Aldi on Crestwood Blvd on Monday evenings or 

Tuesday mornings.  Please, speak with Sister Jackie or Mike Geerts if you think you’ like to 

help with this or other “runs”. 

Suzanne will leave a big hole at the Food Pantry if you have ever considered volunteering on 

Mon, Wed of Fri for any amount of time from 9 to 12 talk to Sr. Jackie or Mike. 

They say  “Your whole family deserves the love Mom & Dad will bring home…” 

from a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 7/19-21 in Huntsville.  Focus on each other. If 

you’d like greater depth, growth and enrichment in your relationship, you’ll like it.  For info 

call Barney & Kathy Bellard (205) 530-3607 or register online at www.ALFL-wwme.org  
 

 

Additional Thoughts from of Saint Teresa of Calcutta:     

“Start by making your own home a place where peace, happiness and love abound, through 
your love for each member of your family and for your neighbor.”  
 

Fri. 5/31 Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Why do we celebrate Mary visiting Elizabeth?  She followed the Spirit to visit  

her sister and thus the removal of original sin from John in Elizabeth’s womb.  

The Spirit also leads Elizabeth, to greet Mary with words that are now part of  

the Hail Mary and it is during this visit the Magnificat came to be.  
 
 

6/2/19 The Ascension of the Lord 
 

Next Sunday’s Scripture Readings 
 1st Reading: Acts. 1:1-11    Responsorial: Ps. 47 

 2nd Reading: Eph. 1:17-23    Gospel: Lk. 24:46-53  
 

Lector’s Schedule  
 

  1) Roger Coffield     2) Mike Yester 
 

 

GENERAL PARISH INFORMATION 
 

Baptisms   Contact Father Jon to make arrangements as soon after birth as possible. 

Weddings  Contact Father Jon at least six months in advance, to begin preparations. 

Anointing of the Sick  For those who begin to be in danger of death due to serious 

    illness and/or old age - discuss the situation with Father Jon. 
 

PARISH GROUPS AND CONTACTS 

Volunteers Are Always Needed 
 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Learning Center–   Sister Mary Robert 837-5117 

Holy Rosary Youth Soccer-     Coach Harri Haikala 492-4245 

Youth Program-    Coach Murphy 835-7769 

Food Pantry-    Your Name and Number Here   

Clothes Closet-     Delores Jackson 527-6988  

Knights of Columbus -    Mike Geerts 508-3070 

 

http://www.alfl-wwme.org/

